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Please donate to support 
families in our community 

Providing Christmas Cheer to Our
Community.

 Manchester House sent out 60 food parcels to our community
this Christmas. Our sincerest thanks go out to the many people

who contributed an incredible amount of food, making this
endeavor possible. 

Paper Bag Presants
Our special thanks go out to Natasha from Hire a House Wife and

Jorga Henderson from Xtra Flooring who spearheaded the massive
task of organizing the collection of food, toys, and beauty

products. 
The Paper Bag present initiative, led by these two individuals,

played a significant role in making this year's Christmas
unforgettable for many in our community. Thank you 

Contact
68 Aorangi Street

po Box 349 Feilding
06 323 7191

We are thrilled to be back and ready to assist our
community once again. We hope that you all had

a wonderful and relaxing break. Our staff certainly
enjoyed their well-deserved time off and are ready

for another year.



Go to https://givealittle.co.nz/org/manchesterhouse

Check Our Our New Manchester House T-Shirts!
We're thrilled to have Manchester House t-shirts.

 These unique designs are sure to catch anyone's eye and we can't wait to wear
them at upcoming community events.

 Special thanks to Streamline in Feilding for printing them for us.
Our team feels even more united and connected while wearing these shirts,

truly making us feel like we are part of something special.

Feilding Community Christmas Lunch Hosted by
Manchester House

Together with Feilding Oroua Rotary and St. John's Anglican Church,
Manchester House hosted the annual community Christmas Lunch. The

event has been a huge success, thanks to everyone who participated and
provided positive feedback. We would also like to express our thanks to the

team of wonderful volunteers who made the event possible.

https://givealittle.co.nz/org/manchesterhouse

